
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fierté Multi-Academy Trust 

“Inspiring all to excellence” 
 

 

 

RE: Queens Jubilee Celebrations 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You will be aware that with the Queen’ Jubilee celebrations in 2022 , an official extra Bank Holiday 

for the public, has been agreed. This means that all schools across the UK will have an extra day 

off to mark the historic event of Her Majesty’s 70-year reign. In preparation some arrangements 

have already been scheduled including the May Bank Holiday Weekend being moved to 

Thursday 2nd June 2022 and an additional Bank Holiday on Friday 3rd June 2022. This four-day 

weekend will celebrate Her Majesty The Queen’s  Platinum Jubilee - the first time any British 

monarch has reached this historic milestone. 

 

As a Trust we are mindful that there have been many disruptions across the year to our children 

and their families. Having consulted with leaders we have arranged that: 

 

 All schools within our Trust will close for the supplementary public holiday on Monday 6th 

June 2022. It is hoped that this will cause the minimum disruption possible to our families 

and pupils. 

 All schools will re-open as normal on Tuesday 7th June 2022. 

 

We appreciate that this may seem a long way off but felt that it would give an opportunity for 

families to plan in advance for the additional holiday. 

 

Please contact your school leaders for any additional, school specific information or details. 

 

Kindest regards always, 

 

Maria Hamblin ( C.E.O) 

 

   

 

 


